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30 September 2024                   Our Ref: Off1/Yrgrp/Y4/24-25/Riverwey/SA 
 
 
TO: ALL YEAR 4 PARENTS/CARERS 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: RIVER WEY -  Monday 14 October 2023 – 4W 

Friday 18 October 2023 – 4CH 
Monday 21 October 2023 – 4A 

 
As part of our topic on Rivers, we are going to visit the River Wey near Liphook.  We will be looking at the 
geographical features of the River Wey. Children will take part in a river study, looking at the depth of a meander 
and a straight, observing the flow, and testing the speed of the river.   
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch (in a disposable bag). They will need to wear a school sweatshirt, 
tracksuit bottoms/leggings, and a waterproof jacket. Please also provide spare socks and trousers, as well as 
waterproof wellington boots in a named plastic bag. We will be leaving school by 11:00am and returning by the 
end of the school day. 
 
In order to finance this trip, a voluntary contribution of £9.70 is requested. Please pay by Monday 7 October 
using our online payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove.  Pupils will not be excluded from the visit 
because parents are not in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activity in any other way it 
will be cancelled unless we cover costs.  If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please can we refer you to 
our Hardship Policy which you will find on our website. 
 

 
INCIDENTAL PAYMENT 
Rather than keep asking you for “small” amounts of money to cover extra activities i.e., cookery/craft/gardening 
etc., that the children participate in throughout the year, parents have told us that they preferred making a “one 
off” payment each September to cover additional year group activities in the classroom.  This is a more efficient 
way for us to work too and would therefore be grateful if you would make a donation of £10.00 to cover extra 
incidentals.  This payment can be made using our online payment system. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Stacey      Sam Agombar 
Co-Headteacher      Year 4 

 

http://www.scopay.com/boxgrove

